
1

Kathy Bradburn

From: Darryn Crook <darryn.crook@relianceff.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 10 September 2021 3:13 PM
To: development
Cc: Janette Bartels
Subject: Central Highlands Draft LPS

To whom it may concern 
Reliance Forest Fibre manages approx. 40,000ha of freehold land in Tasmania some of this falls in the Central 
Highlands LGA.  
 
After reviewing the Landscape planning zones after receiving your letter I have noticed that zoning is being carried 
out on a title level and not a PID level. While I can see the logic of this to a degree it does cause some concern when 
our properties which are fully developed into plantation are in some instances split between Rural in which no 
permit is required for plantation and Agricultural where  a permit is required if our plantation is established on 
prime agricultural land. While our properties are covered by a PTR I thought I would write to advise that from a 
forest management perspective it would be desirable to have plantation properties all zoned the same across the 
PID to avoid conflict in particular if not covered by a PTR.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Darryn Crook 
Technical Manager 
  

 
  
Mobile: +61 409 005 992 
Email: darryn.crook@relianceff.com.au 
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